
 

 

 

 

13 June 2023 

Fatality at Onslow Iron project  

 

Mineral Resources Limited (ASX: MIN) (MinRes) is saddened to advise that at approximately 4pm on 12 June 2023 an 

incident occurred at the Onslow Iron project which tragically resulted in the fatality of an employee of a contractor at the 

Ken’s Bore site. 

The Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety (DMIRS) and WA Police have been notified and are making 

their way to the site.  

MinRes is working with the contractor to provide care and support to the family and site team. MinRes’ Employee 

Assistance Program service provider and senior leadership from the company have been mobilised to site. 

MinRes Managing Director Chris Ellison expressed the company’s heartfelt condolences to the deceased’s family, 

friends and colleagues. 

“We are shocked and deeply saddened by this tragedy. Our thoughts are with the family, friends and the whole Onslow 

Iron team, and our focus is on supporting them during this difficult time,” Mr Ellison said. 

Site operations have been suspended. MinRes will provide further updates as and when appropriate. 

 

ENDS 

This announcement dated 13 June 2023 has been authorised for release to the ASX by Mark Wilson, Chief Financial 

Officer and Company Secretary.  For further information, please contact: 

 
Chris Chong    Peter Law 
Investor Relations Manager  Media Manager 
T: +61 8 9315 0213   T: +61 482 925 422 
E: chris.chong@mrl.com.au   E: peter.law@mrl.com.au 

 

About Mineral Resources 

Mineral Resources Limited (ASX: MIN) (MinRes) is a leading diversified resources company, with extensive operations 

in lithium, iron ore, energy and mining services across Western Australia. With a focus on people and innovation, MinRes 

has become one of the ASX’s best-performing companies since listing in 2006. For more information, visit 

www.mineralresources.com.au 
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